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EGERTON UNIVERSITY

HALLS DEPARTMENT

Ref: EU/APD/HALLS/33 28D AUGUST, 2024

NOTICE TO CONTINUING STUDENTS

RE: BOOKING OF ROOMS FOR 2024/2025

This is to inform all continuing students that booking of rooms will take
place from Monday, 12 to Wednesday 15" August 2024 starting at
9.00 a.m.

All students beginning a new academic year are eligible to book
rooms except Faculty of Health Sciences and Internationals.

BOOKING PROCEDURE:

1. Log in to studentportal.egerton.ac.ke

2. Update your profile especially gender
3. Enter your Registration No. as ID then your password

4 On the left side of the Menu, select Accommodation
5. Select Hostel, Block, Room Type
6. Select a Bed space of your choice and book.
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